
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
My colleagues and I at the University of Oxford are looking for local citizens to participate in a workshop 
on tackling global environmental challenges in late March. We wondered whether this opportunity might 

be of interest to members of your Parish? If so, we have a short survey for them to register their interest 

– would the Parish be willing and able to distribute this to your members? 
  
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
  
Best wishes, 
Rob 
  
Dr Rob Bellamy 
James Martin Research Fellow 
Keble College Associate Fellow 
University of Oxford 
  
T: 01865 288787 
E: rob.bellamy@insis.ox.ac.uk 
Institute for Science, Innovation and Society 
64 Banbury Road, Oxford, OX2 6PN 
 


